
 

Cablevisión Holding S.A. 
Cablevisión Holding Calls Extraordinary Shareholders’ Meeting 

 
On 29 July 2021, Cablevisión Holding S.A. (the “Company”) informed the 
Argentine Securities Commission and the Buenos Aires Stock Exchange that the 
Board of Directors of the Company had resolved to call an Extraordinary 
Shareholders’ Meeting, to be held on 30 August 2021 at 15.00 hours, on first call, 
at Calle Piedras 1743 (not the Company’s headquarters) in the City of Buenos 
Aires, to consider the following agenda: 
1. Appointment of two shareholders to sign the meeting minutes, and 
2. Full or partial reversal of the Voluntary Reserve for Illiquid Results. Distribution 
of dividends in cash or in kind or in any combination of both alternatives.  
Delegation of powers on the Board of Directors. 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Ms. Samantha Lee Olivieri 
Head of Investor Relations 
  
Ms. Valentina López 
Sr. Analyst of Investor Relations 
  
www.cvh.com.ar 
Email: ir@cvh.com.ar 
Tel: (+54 11) 4309 – 3417 
 


